
Early Voting In-Person 
 

There will be Early Voting In-Person for the September 6th State Primary.   

Voting in-person will take place at the Town Hall Annex Meeting Room in the rear of Town Hall, 
located at 1 Avenue A, Turners Falls. 

Please drive around the back of the building towards the Connecticut River and bike path. 

 

Early Voting In-Person hours are: 

• Saturday, August 27th:    8:00 AM to 2:00 PM 
• Monday, August 29th:     8:30 AM to 5:30 PM 
• Tuesday, August 30th:     8:30 AM to 5:30 PM 
• Wednesday, August 31s:    8:30 AM to 6:30 PM 
• Thursday, September 1st:   8:30 AM to 5:30 PM 

 

 

If you have any questions, call 413-863-3200, ext. 203 or email townclerk@montague-ma.gov 
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